
   A Message from your PAC 
Executive 

Mountain Meadows Elementary  
PAC Newsletter – October 2019 

 



• October 22 – after school only until 3:45 pm 

• October 23 & 24 – before school at 8:15 am 

until first bell and after school until 3:45 pm 



Mountain Meadows Halloween Fundraiser at the Burrard Public House! 



 

 

YEAR - ROUND PAC FUNDRAISERS 
Throughout the year, a number of activities and fundraisers are organized by teams of volunteers to help raise 

money for various PAC initiatives and classroom activities. We thank ALL OF YOU in advance for your support! 



 

 

 

STAY CONNECTED! If you’re looking for event 
information or need to reach the PAC, below are 

the contacts/links: 
 

Facebook – search for the M.M. Parents page 
 

Google calendar of PAC events: 
https://bit.ly/2koomrs 

 
Email the PAC Executive at: 
mmpacparents@gmail.com 

 
 
 


